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GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT 

 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS will be held at our next meeting on June 4, 

2013.  The slate of Officers is as follows: 

Chaplain   Fr. Ron Will (appointed by the Grand Knight) 

Grand Knight   Leo M. Violett 

Deputy Grand Knight   Leo Hoefer 

Financial Secretary  Gordon Carmichael 

Chancellor John Catron 

Recorder   Joseph C. Marmaud 

Treasurer   Roger Rohrer 

Advocate   Larry Bahr 

Warden   Bradley Carr 

Lecturer   Charles Hayes 

Inside Guard   William Carr 

Outside Guard   Dan Deatherage 

1 Year Trustee   Tony Leonardo 

2 year Trustee   Ed Ford 

3 Year Trustee   Frank Still 

 

Nominations will also be taken from the floor that night so if you 

are interested in an office please attend the meeting. 

 

Help is needed to make up Enchilada’s on Thursday evening May 

30, 2013 and on Wednesday evening June 5, 2013 starting at 

6:30PM in the parish center kitchen.  We are scheduled to sell 

Enchilada’s and Breakfast Burrito’s the weekend of June 29th and 

30th so mark your calendar to help out after the Mass you attend. 

 

FOOD FOR FAMILIES REPORT WILL BE GIVEN 
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COMING EVENTS: 

Thursday May 30, 2013 Make Enchilada’s 6:30PM 

Friday May 31, 2013 Blood Drive 1 to 6PM parish center 

Tuesday June 4, 2013 Meeting, ELECTION OF OFFICERS 7PM 

Wednesday June 5, 2013 Make Enchilada’s 6:30PM 

Friday June 14, 2013 Catholic Night at the Mustangs  

Sat & Sunday June 29 &30 sell Enchilada’s and breakfast     

Burrito’s after all masses. 

Tuesday July 2, 2013 Regular Meeting 

Tuesday August 6, 2013 Installation of Officers (tentative) 
                                                                                              

BIRTHDAYS FOR JANUARY:  GORDON CARMICHAEL, DAVID 

GATES, GARY GRAY, MATTHEW ROBERTSON, DAVID 

SWYMELER AND RAY UTLEY.  Please wish these Brother 

Knights a HAPPY BIRTHDAY when you see them. 

 

CATHOLIC NIGHT AT THE MUSTANGS:  Tickets are $5.00 each 

in the parish office or see Fr. Ron.  Come join in the fun.   

 

THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO DONATED to the Food For 

Families Program.  We not only donated to the Open Door Food 

Kitchen and the House of Bread combined $500.00 we also 

collected (guess how many cans of food) and still have $50.00 

to donate.  Let’s keep the ball rolling.  For every $500.00 

donated and 500 cans of food donated we can receive $100.00 

from The Supreme Council. 
 



BLOOD DRIVE:  THE NEXT BLOOD DRIVE IS SCHEDULED FOR 

MAY 31, 2013 from 1PM to 6PM.   To make an appointment 

email gcarmichael571@yahoo.com with your preferred time.  

Please consider donating to save a life. 

 

4TH DEGREE HONOR GUARD:  We are still looking for 4th degree 

members interested in joining the honor guard.  We have gone 

from zero a year ago to having 3 now and some others 

interested.  If you are a 4th degree member and interested in 

the honor guard please contact Leonard Amos at 816-752-

8386. 

 

SERVERS NEEDED:  We would like to get enough members to 

serve all the Masses on the 3rd weekend of each month.  If you 

are interested in joining the team and have the honor of being 

a server please contact LARRY BAHR at 364-3428. 

 

EVERYONE IS INVITED to attend the  

INSURANCE AGENT 

Our Insurance Agent is Alexander Murray.  If you have 

insurance questions, need information please contact him at 

660-582-2202 or email him at alexander.murray@kofc.org.  If 

he calls please make it a point to see him. 

 

St. Francis Xavier Council 15126 web page.  If you would visit 

our web page at wwwkofcsfx15126.org/  
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PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND ONE OF 

OUR MEETINGS.  SEE YOU THERE. 

 

RECRUIT A NEW MEMBER. 

 

PRAY THE ROSARY. 

 

PRAY FOR VOCATIONS. 

 

WE NEED ONE MORE MEMBER AND 

ONE MORE DEGREE TO QUALIFY 

FOR STAR COUNCIL.  LET’S GET 

SOMEONE INTO THE COUNCIL 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

                                                                             

  

 

 



 

 


